
 
 

Registrar  

Ontario Energy Board 

27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street  

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON 

M4P 1E4 

 
April 25, 2024 

Dear Ms. Marconi: 

 
Re: London Hydro’s 2024 Distribution Rates Application, EB-2023-0037 
 

As per item 2.i of the procedural steps identified on page 17 of the Board’s EB-2023-0037 Decision and 

Order, London Hydro is writing to confirm that it has reviewed the Tariff of Rates and Charges and has not 

found inaccuracies or missing information.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

  

Mike Packer 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 

Office: 519-661-5800 Ext. 5750 

Email: packerm@londonhydro.com 

111 Horton St. London, ON  

N6A 4H6   

  
 
cc.  Dana Wong (OEB) 

Ljuba Djurdjevic (OEB) 
Michael Buonaguro 

 

tel:519-661-5800
tel:5750
tel:519-365-2671

